

Our Lady's Assumption School

43 CHESTER AVENUE DIANELLA 6059

> PO BOX 531 DIANELLA 6059

TELEPHONE: 94713000 FAX: 9276 9298

EMAIL: admin@ola.wa.edu.au

21 September 2018

Dear Parents

Further to the swimming letter and enrolment forms that were sent out earlier in the term, please note this additional information.

Children will change into and out of the bathers in the school toilets, ensuring privacy for all. In preparation for this independent activity, please allow (particularly our younger students) them to practice changing on their own at home. All students will be in the sports uniform for two weeks for ease of changing. Students can bring an extra t-shirt to put on over their bathers as they will only take this, their towel and thongs to the pool.

Lesson times have been scheduled between 11.30 and 1.30. An exact timetable will be sent out closer to the time.

Staff are able to assist with ear plugs and headbands for those students who require them.

A reminder that the enrolment form (to your child's class teacher) and fee are to be returned by Monday 15 October.

If you have any further queries, please email me jodie.stewart@cewa.edu.au

Kind regards

Jodie Stewart

Sports Teacher | Our Lady's Assumption School